
 Minutes 
     

Camden Town Council 

Year End Meeting 

December 30, 2010 

  

The 2010 Year End meeting of the Camden Town Council was called to order at 5:00 by 
President Peter Wagoner.  Present were Council Members Andy Kelly and Richard Fite, 
and Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly. 

  

Mr. Wagoner informed the Council Members the bids for the water line project are 
expected to be let around January 12th.  Ken Smith and Jerry Snavely will meet with 
members of the fire department for their input on hydrant placements before the final 
plans are drawn. 

  

The year-end docket for 2010 was reviewed and approved by a motion from Mr. Fite, 
seconded by Mr. Kelly.   

  

Resolution 2010-E, Transfer of Funds, was approved by a motion from Mr. Fite. 

  

KIRPC, Regional Planning Commission, request an appoint of a representative from 
Camden for their Board of Commissioners.  Mr. Fite currently fills that position.  The 
Council voted to table the appointment until the January Council meeting. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 by a motion from Mr. Fite. 

  

                                                                     



  

  

  
Camden Town Council

 
  ____________________________
  Peter F. Wagoner, President
   
  ____________________________ 
  Richard Fite, Vice-President
ATTEST:  
  _____________________________ 
________________________ Andrew Kelly, Member
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